Owen Cooper and Katie Richards

                                                                                                                                          Grange Farm Stables

Swalcliffe Park

Banbury

Oxon

                                                                                                                                            OX15 5EX

5th October 2013

Dear Sirs,

I am writing in response to the recent planning application by Mr Richard Taylor reference 13/01295/F for the continued use of land at Grange Farm for equestrian training and competition purposes and construction of two all-weather sand arenas, together with associated access improvements, vehicle parking and site landscaping.

We live at Grange Farm stables, Swalcliffe.

We would like to give our full support to the application. This proposed training venue is greatly needed in the area, the nearest being an hour away.  It would provide fantastic facilities for professional riders and local riding/pony clubs. 

It would help our small business by giving us fantastic all year round arenas, enabling us to train our horses to the highest possible standard. We have top level event and dressage horses so this facility would be of huge benefit. It would also allow people to come for training here with us all year round which our business relies on.  

The British Eventing event that is held here once a year in March is an excellent addition to the Eventing calendar allowing professional and amateur riders to get early runs, at a time when many British Eventing events are having to cancel because of the wet weather conditions. It also gives a very enjoyable day out for local families and villagers to come outside and watch equestrian sport.  Hopefully encouraging more people to get involved in the sport. 

The Taylor’s maintain the existing facilities to the highest standard, always keeping it tidy and clearing up immediately after events.

Therefore in our opinion we can only see very positive benefits to this application, helping to make equestrian sport more accessible to everyone. 

Yours Sincerely 

Owen Cooper and Katie Richards
